®
WASTE MANAGEMENT

March 18, 2011

Dave Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Waste Management of Washington, Inc. d/b/a WM - Healthcare Solutions of
Washington — Docket No. TG-110506

Dear Secretary Danner:

In transmitting a new-service tariff rate for biomedical waste collection {(Docket No. TG-110506), Waste
Management included a request for approval to utilize consolidated billing. However, in commencing
services for biomedical waste collection, the company is not intending to utilize consolidated billing
initially. Therefore, with apologies for complicating the record, this letter is to withdraw the company’s
request for consolidated billing. We will prepare a petition seeking Commission approval for
consolidated billing at such time that it is necessary.

Thank you for your attention to this maiter.

Iy —

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

cc! Polly McNeill



